HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE –  11 March 2004 ACTION SHEET ARISING FROM THE ABOVE COMMITTEE

Present:
Councillor V Burgoyne (Chair), Councillors  A. Clague, J. Dawson, J. Heywood, J. Kean, K Memory, BP Murphy, T. Perkins, C Upton and G. Wilson

Co-opted Members:
Mrs M Dixon and Mr J. Wheelton (community representatives)

Officers:
David Dalton – Chief Executive Salford Royal Hospitals NHS Trust, Tony Whitfield – Director of Finance Salford Royal Hospitals NHS Trust,  Julia Clarke – Assistant Director Adult Commissioning, Community and Social Services Directorate, Chris Entwistle – Social Work Department Community and Social Services Directorate, Steve Smith – Salford Royal Hospital NHS Trust, Catherine Caple – Salford Primary Care Trust,  Russell Bernstein – Assistant Director Scrutiny, Amanda Carbery – Scrutiny Support Officer.

Apologies:
Councillors A. Leaston and D. Fernandez and Mrs S Brearley (expert adviser – age concern) and David Woodhead – Deputy Director of Public Health 

	ITEM
	ACTION REQUIRED
	RESPONSIBLE

MEMBER / OFFICER
	TIMESCALE
	COMMENTS

	New Financial Flow arrangements and Patient Choice
	David Dalton – Chief Executive and Tony Whitfield – Director of Finance Salford Royal Hospital NHS Trust gave a presentation to members on the new funding arrangements for NHS Hospitals and the Patient Choice agenda.

That a report outlining the proposed joint organisational arrangements for managing the change associated with the SHIFT programme of service redesign and redevelopment be submitted to a future meeting
	David Dalton


	September 2004 


	

	Delayed Transfers of Care
	A joint presentation was given by representatives of the Community and Social Services Directorate, Salford Primary Care Trust and Salford Royal Hospitals NHS Trust .

Members requested that clarification be sought in relation to the Delayed Discharges Act to ascertain whether Community and Social Services are responsible for a delayed discharge if the reason for delay is due to there not being sufficient elderly mental infirm nursing home places in their area and that a further report be submitted to the Scrutiny Committee in July 2004
	Julia Clarke – Assistant Director – Adult Commissioning
	July 2004 
	

	Effects of the ageing population
	Members requested that an item on the effects of the ageing population and what is being planned to meet these needs in Salford be an issue for inclusion in the Scrutiny Committee’s work programme fro 2004/05
	Scrutiny Support Officer
	June 2004
	


Dates of Future meetings:
Thursday 1 April 2004 at 2.00pm         (Briefing at 1.30pm)






Thursday 13 May 2004 at 2.00pm        (Briefing at 1.30pm)

	Chair
	Councillor Valerie Burgoyne
	0161 790 0484

	Assistant Director
	Russell Bernstein
	0161 793 3530

	Scrutiny Support Officer
	Amanda Carbery
	0161 793 3316


